
1236 SOUTH STAPLES
(512) 882-7066

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78404

October 4, 1982

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78403

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Enclosed is information that my son, Gilbert requested that I
deliver to you.

He also is very excited regarding your up-coming visit to Yale
University.

Thank you for helping him. I'm sure that he will develop into a
fine leader.

Should I be of any help in the future, please feel free to call.

Yours very Auly,

Ro]~and Garcia

RG/ct

Enclosure: Resume

P.S. - This information needs to be at Yale University on or before
October 18, 1982.


